
Bearpark Primary School Newsletter 
 

Friday 25th November 2022 

Things to look forward to next week 

This week’s achievers: 

 

 

 

 

Winter approaching 

As the weather is getting colder, please en-

sure that your child has a coat and suitable 

clothing on for damp, cold playtimes.  

 

Monday Class 1W Forest School 

Shaun- Motor Skills Workshops 

Tuesday Mr Preston Music for 2J and 4D 

Wednesday Amy’s music lessons for 2J, 3H and 4D 

 

Thursday Class 2J  Swimming 

More able Mathematicians Workshop 

 

Friday Class 2J Forest School 

Tuckshop  

Head Teacher’s Award is for: 

Aurelia for a good work ethic and great 

listening 

Nursery   

Erin for being an excellent role 
model 

Reception  

Louie for fantastic phonics 

Year 1  

Freya for lovely presentation in 
writing 

Year 2  

Dean for super phonics 

Year 3  

Leo for great work with money 

Class 3H Keegan for her fantastic atti-
tude and impeccable behaviour 

Class 4D Aida for superb written work 
and an excellent attitude in 
Maths 

School Equipment 

Children need their reading books and water bottles 

for school every day. Children should leave their PE 

kits in school.  

Please can you ensure that all jumpers/cardigans 

have your child’s name on.  

Attendance 

 

Class 2J were the winners this week 

with 98% attendance.  
Whole school attendance:  90% 

 

The Government expectation for attendance is 96%. 


